
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

This is to notify the public that the regular meeting of the City Council of the 

City of Huron scheduled for October18, 2017 has been rescheduled due to a lack of 

business.    The next regular meeting is scheduled for November 1, 2017 at 6:00 

p.m. at City Hall, 36311 S. Lassen Avenue, City Council Chamber, Huron, CA. 

Dated:   10-13-17 

            
      ____/s/_____________________________ 

      Juanita M. Veliz, City Clerk 
 
 


